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Spring has sprung… 

 Dear Parents 

Finally feels like Spring has arrived (officially spring equinox this weekend) the 
flowers are blooming and the sun is shining. There is something magical about 
spring- fresh new starts, time for change.  
 
As per my letter that you received at the start of the week I would like to thank you 
for your support last week and I will, as soon as I am able to, share findings and 
outcomes with yourselves. We will also be having a face to face meeting shortly too. 
 
Moving forwards-  
Come learn with me- now that we can safely have parents back in school we can 
start our Come Learn With Me sessions. Our teachers will be letting you know the 
dates for these. We will not be doing these on the same day so that you can go to 
both if you have siblings across classes. Our first will be for an English lesson so 
you can see our new writing scheme of work in action. We are really enjoying this 
book-based writing scheme and the children’s writing has really come on. The 
difference from their start points to now is really noticeable. 
 
Uniform- our PE stock has really depleted recently and I am wondering if it may be 
because some children have had to take some home, as spare uniform, when they 
have fallen over in the mud etc and it has not been returned. If you want to keep 
hold of the PE kit then if you could give a small donation to the school fund, that 
would be very much appreciated. If you are still wanting PE kit please let us know 
and once again, all we ask is for a donation to school funds as these did cost a lot of 
money brand new and the majority is in pristine condition.  
 
Science Experiment- reminder! 
The children have been doing some great scientific experiments this week for 
science week. You will also have received a letter regarding Mrs Chilton’s science 
challenge. Just a reminder these are due back next Tuesday. 
 
Huxley’s Got Talent 
Unfortunately, due to last week’s visitors we had to postpone Huxley’s Got Talent. 
We aim to reschedule this for 31st March- the last day of term for the flexi children. 
We have combined this with the brass performance (so the KS2 children can share 
what they have been working on) but also our recorder club performance. The event 
will start at 2pm.  
 
Parents Evening 
This will now take place the first week back after Easter. You will receive information 
with regards to this and booking times next Tuesday. 
 
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DATES FOR                          
YOUR DIARY 

 2022 

31st March- Huxley’s Got Talent (incl. Brass and 
recorders performance) Flexi’s finish for Easter 

Break 

1st March – Full Time children -Finish for Easter 
EARLY Finish 2pm 

Return to school Tuesday April 19th  

Parents evening- moved to the first week of term 

DATE FOR FUTURE – just to keep in your 
diaries- Happy Days community event (picnic, 
games, walking parade) is happening on 25th 

June. We hope to be able to part of this 
community day.    

Swimming – Summer term    

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

“The greater your storm, the brighter your 

rainbow.” — Unknown 

 



 

 

 
 


